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SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENTS – 5th October 2015 

 

 

MOL has announced the restructuring of its South East Asia and NZ service into three loops. 
Their existing NZX service will be enhanced by space on the NZ1, NZ2 and NZ3 services 
with effect from November 2015. These services are operated by Maersk, and will allow MOL 
to offer services to and from Tanjung Pelepas, Singapore, Auckland, Tauranga, Napier & 
Lyttelton. 

 

Mainfreight Transport has advised that due to fuel price fluctuations, the Fuel Adjustment 
Factor has decreased by 0.80% from Monday the 7th of September. For the majority of 
their customers, the new Fuel Adjustment Factor will be 0.00%. 

 

 

Should you require any additional information pertaining to any of the above, please feel 
free to contact your Sales or Customer Service Representative. 
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Shipping Line Surcharges & Fees 

 

MSC has advised that due to the current port congestion in Shuwaikh, they have 
implemented a Port Congestion Surcharge (PCS) for shipments ex Australia and NZ. 
Effective from the sailing date of 14th September, the PCS will be US$100 per TEU, and 
this amount will be charged on a collect basis. 

 

Hapag Lloyd has announced that the Congestion Surcharge Destination (CGD) has 
been revised for all imports to Shuwaikh. The new cost will be US$200 per TEU effective 
from the 7th of September. 

 

OOCL has also advised that berthing delays and congestion are continuing in Shuwaikh, 
resulting in additional operational costs. In view of this, OOCL wishes to advise that the 
Port Congestion Surcharge (PCS) has been increased from US$100 per TEU to US$200 
per TEU, effective from the 1st of September. This Congestion Surcharge will be collected at 
destination. 

 

Hapag Lloyd has advised that with effect from the 7th of October, they will revise the 
Booking Cancellation Fee (BCF) for cancellations to NZ$100 per booking (subject to 
GST), and for Transfers and Reductions to NZ$100 per booking (GST not applicable). This 
fee applies to all bookings that are cancelled, transferred to another vessel or reduced 
within one working day from the vessel’s cargo cut-off. Please note that relevant terminal 
roll-over fees may also apply. 

 

For further information on any of these announcements, please contact your local 
Mainfreight Air & Ocean Sales or Customer Service Representative.  


